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ITALIAN CANADIANS TO RECEIVE OFFICIAL APOLOGY FROM THE RT. HON. PRIME MINISTER JUSTIN TRUDEAU 

The National Congress of Italian Canadians, The Order of Sons and Daughters of Italy and the National Federation of 

Canadian Italian Business Professional Association have been working tirelessly, for close to 40 years, towards an 

official and formal apology from the Government of Canada with respect to the treatment of Italian Canadians during 

the Second World War. Together, these three national organizations represent 1.6 million Italian Canadians. 

On June 10th, 1940, over 17,000 families of Italian origin were declared enemy aliens and required to report at least 

once a week to the RCMP or authorized government reporting centers including men, women, and children. This 

caused irreparable damage and a grave injustice with many being interned in camps across the country.  6000 were 

arrested and over 600 were imprisoned; some for up to 3 years, without ever being charged. The entire Italian 

Community was humiliated by the unjust elements of discrimination and harassment.  To this day, descendants of 

these individuals continue to come forth, for some sort of closure.  

Acknowledging the historical injustices that those of Italian origin endured in Canada during this dark time in 

Canadian history, creates a path towards closure and a final chapter to the endless story of these families. The 

Internment caused irrevocable harm and hardships not only to the families but to whole communities who suffered 

ongoing discrimination.  

On behalf of the many families and the Italian Canadian communities affected and its respective memberships, the 

National Congress of Italian Canadians, the Order of Sons and Daughters of Italy, and the National Federation of 

Canadian Italian Business Professional Associations, graciously accept this formal apology by the Rt. Hon. Prime 

Minister of Canada and the Government of Canada.  

Let us now embark on the task of educating Canadians about these events thereby ensuring that they are 
never repeated. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Roberto Colavecchio, President 
National Congress of Italian-Canadians 
1-514-515-6774 


